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User Panel/Forum meeting Dungannon Teachers Centre on Thursday 27th September 2007
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1. Apologies – Bernie Mooney and Alice Lennon
John welcomed everyone to the meeting. He began by saying that from the annual reports he had seen and the feedback he had received from the schools extended school funding was having a positive impact on young people, and parents and the wider community were getting much more involved in schools.
2. Impact
There was a general consensus that extended school funding was having a positive impact on the young people. Teachers had noticed a marked improvement and children were much more settled, confident and happy at school. 
There then followed encouraging comments about extended schools experiences,  from all those present, highlighting the popular extended schools clubs such as;

· Breakfast, Homework, Sports, after schools clubs such as music, drama, dance, cooking.

3. Concerns
3.1 The general concerns were: 

a. extended schools funding was not available for activities organised during curriculum time
b. arrangements for tracking expenditure

c. the impact of additional foreign children on the school programme
3.2 John said he understood their concerns, but in relation to curriculum time (a), extended school funding was earmarked funding and that it could only be used for the purposes it was intended. So that in order to avoid confusion, Extended School funding, could only be used before school, at lunch time and after school. In relation to (b), he would meet with Elb officers to discuss financial monitoring arrangements. 
John thanked everyone for attending and sharing their views. 
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